
To: Faith Formation Parents and Guardians 

From: Sr. Joanne 

Date: Week of September 22, 2024 

Re: Mark Your Calendar: Faith Fest! Ongoing Registration, Arrival and Dismissal, 
Faithfulness to Attendance 

Mark Your Calendar: Faith Fest! 

There will be two times this year when at least one parent will need to attend class with 
your child(ren).  The first dates are Thursday, November 21, 2024, from 6-8 pm or 
Sunday November 24 from 10 am until Noon.  During these times we will be 
celebrating Faith Fest and there will be a special speaker just for parents.  Following the 
speaker, you will be doing some activities with your children to help grow your faith at 
home. Please note that these classes are longer than usual to give time to do the 
activities. 

Ongoing Registration 

If you know of a family with children who would like to attend faith formation, please 
encourage them to call Sr. Joanne and sign up.  We respect everyone’s journey and do 
our best to assist those in our care.  We accept registrations at any time of the year and 
enjoy having everyone on board. 

Arrival and Dismissal 

Parents and guardians with small children should come into the building for both arrival 
and dismissal.  This is best for safety reasons.  We will not allow children to wait outside 
or by themselves.  If you are sometimes running late, we understand that.  Someone 
will stay with your child(ren) until you arrive. 

If you arrive late or need to have an early dismissal, the Bingo Hall doors may be 
locked.  In that case knock on the door and the hall monitor will let you in.  I the hall 
monitor is not there, please come to door #4 near the office and ring the doorbell and 
we will let you in. 

Faithfulness to Attendance 

We recommend faithfulness to attending classes at Faith Formation so that your child 
can learn and grow as much as possible in their faith.  While we understand that there 
are good reasons for absences, we ask that you make these classes a priority.  We’re 
just asking you to try your best to get here.  If your child is sick, don’t send them.  
Please call or email the office when you know that your child will not be in class. 

 


